
UGC NET- COACHING 

SUMMARY REPORT  

In the 2020-21 academic year, the Department of Social Work initiated a transformative 

program offering specialized UGC-NET coaching to 19 Master of Social Work students. The 

intensive three-month program began in March 2021, delivering a profound learning 

experience that significantly impacted the participants' academic journey. 

The department curated a comprehensive curriculum for the coaching period, comprising 

diverse training sessions. These thoughtfully designed sessions aimed to equip students with 

the necessary knowledge and skills to excel in the UGC-NET exam. Through engaging content 

and immersive learning, students benefited from an enriching educational environment that 

fostered intellectual growth and personal development. 

The coaching went beyond conventional teaching methods, embracing innovative approaches 

to ensure a well-rounded understanding of the material. Interactive lectures, collaborative 

discussions, practical exercises, and real-world case studies contributed to a multifaceted 

learning experience. As the program concluded, students not only gained academic enrichment 

but also newfound confidence to tackle the UGC-NET exam and their future social work careers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



1. LIST OF PARTICIPANTS  

 

 

 



 

SCREENSHOTS OF WHATSAPP GROUP AS PART OF COACHING  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


